25 November, 1980

Dr. Gershon D. Cohen

Chancellor

Jewish Theological Seminary of America
3080 Broadway

New York, NY 10027

U.S.A.

Dear Gershon,

Thank you for appointing Professor Roskies to repre-
sent the Seminary in the development of the INTERNATIONAL
CONFERENCE ON THE HOLOCAUST AND GENOCIDE. &Enclosed is a
copy of my letter to him. We welcome Professor Roskies
to our Internaticnal Organizing Committee wu..l fook for-
ward to hearing from him of ways in which the Seminary
and the Rabbinical Assembly can contribute to the devalon-
ment of the Conference.

I should also like to propose that you lend your name
to being a member of our International Organizing Committee
80 that we can have the symbolism of your distinguished
role as the well-known head JTS.

It is good indeed to mow . have the pleasure of grown~-
up business added on to “warm youthful memories.

Drishat Shalom.
Sincerely,

Israel W. Charny, Ph.D.
Executive Director
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